Dear Barry

My clients advisor has informed me that the address of the property immediately adjacent to 18 Frognal
Way, where the trees are rooted, is 14 Frognal Way. We are not proposing to enter this property to prune the
trees, as they can be pruned from the garden of 18 Frognal Way, where they overhang substantially.

Yours,

Gareth







